


deliver interpreting services as reliably and cost-effectively as possible. But unless you protect highly 
skilled, professional interpreters and their capacity to do the work, you may undermine language access 
and due process. Changes imposed without careful and open consultation with language professionals 
themselves will likely create problems, not solve them.    


